Date

Dear MP’s name

My name is .......... and I am the parent of ........aged ..... who has a diagnosis of Attention Deficit Hyperactivity Disorder, more commonly known as ADHD. He also has other co-morbid conditions associated with his ADHD including; xxxxxxxx, xxxxx, xxxxx, xxxxx. Living with a child with this disability is often unpredictable and at times challenging resulting in our entire family living on the edge.  

Awareness of ADHD is still very limited and is often portrayed poorly in the media.  The Olympics in 2012 highlighted that children and young people with ADHD can achieve very well with the right support; Louis Smith gymnast and Ashley McKenzie Judo are both diagnosed with ADHD and both represented the UK. It was getting the right support from their parents and belief from their coaches, that enabled these young men to achieve their dreams. 

As parents we would like to bring to your attention an ongoing campaign which we are supporting across the country. With the support of the UK ADHD partnership, we are calling on MPs to hear our concerns and to voice these concerns in Parliament as part of the debate on the Children and Families Bill. Specifically we are calling for a change to the SEN Code of Practice that will require all schools to assess a child’s needs using a simple screening tool, if a child has received two fixed term school exclusions. This simple but cost effective measure, will ensure that early identification, diagnosis and, where necessary, appropriate treatment can be put into place. This point was debated in October in the House of Lords, where many peers saw the proposal as a ‘brilliantly obvious’ measure. 
These changes would give these children and young people the opportunity and life chances to be successful and would reduce the cost of poorly managed or undiagnosed  ADHD on families, local communities and the wider society. 

To find out more and to support our campaign please go to xxxxxxxxx

Thank you 

Parent/carers name.

 







